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Directive: RoHS (3) 2011/65 / EU - Delegated Directive (EU) 2015/8632 since 
January 16, 2020, REACH (EU) No. 2017/1000 

 
Dear Sir or Madame, 
 
Please find attached our opinion which relates to the above-mentioned directive. 
The EU Council Regulation VO 1907/2006 on restricting the placing on the market and use of 
dangerous substances is not applicable to our products made of grain-oriented and non-oriented 
electrical steel according to DIN EN 10106/10107. 
 
Electrical sheet is a product made from alloy preparations that are not subject to pre-registration / 
registration of the manufacturers of steel products in the sense of REACH according to the SVHC list. 
The requirements of the directive EG 2017/1000 are provided by our or their suppliers 
this is relevant for the raw material delivered to us. 
 
According to our suppliers, these products are free of dangerous substances and they will be 
Do not exceed the concentration values required by law. Our WAASNER products are 
free of substances that fall under category 1 or 2 of the CMR or PBT (persistent, bioaccumulative, 
toxic) - vPvB (very persistent, very bioaccumulative). 
 
We were also told to take all measures so that we could continue to process our orders smoothly in the 
future. 
 
You will continue to receive WAASNER products and all packaging in accordance with EU guidelines 
without exception. 
 
We hope to have met your wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
i.A. Daniel Gruber 
Head of Sales 
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